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21st June 24 
 
Dear Parents, Carers and Students, 
 
Attendance at school matters. As we enter the Summer Term we are seeing increasing numbers of 
students take time off school. Absence from school will be the biggest factor in your child either 
achieving excellent outcomes with us or not.  
 
The more days your child misses, the less chance they will have of a great set of GCSEs in Year 11. 
This is even the case in Year 7, 8 and 9 because we cover content in these years which is then built 
upon in Years 10 and 11. Every day in every year group matters. 
 
However, to support you and incentivise attendance we are planning a series of pop up rewards and 
experiences for pupils and forms who maintain a high attendance and excellent conduct over the 
next few weeks starting from Monday 24th June, including: 

• Uber Eats voucher draw 
• Vue cinema voucher draw 
• Amazon voucher draws 
• Free breaktime & lunchtime treats 
• Pizza Party for high attenders 
• Pop Ice Cream Reward 

I thank you for your support in ensuring your child attends every day between now and the end of 
term on Wednesday 24th July. 
 
Additionally, as pledged there will also be a Principal's drop in session for parents between 10.00am 
and 11.30am on the 16th July 2024. Please feel free to come into school that day for an informal 
discussion with me. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Mathew Rogers 
 
Principal 
 


